
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Twenty First Sunday of Ordinary Time – Year B  
26th Aug 2018 

                   Experience Cursillo 

Cursillo is a movement that focuses on helping each person to discover themselves, 

their relationship with Christ and with others. Cursillo has a method that shows how 

the Gospel can be lived in everyday life. You are invited to Hartzer Park Conference 

and Retreat Centre, 25 Eridge Park Road, Burradoo from Thursday evening 13 

September to Sunday 16 September 2018. For more information please contact Mr 

Ken Garland ken.garland45@gmail.com  or (02) 4655 9382. 

 

 
 

St Vincent De Paul Drought Appeal & Leaving Collection 

Bishop Brian Mascord brings to your attention the SVDP Society’s VINNIES NSW 

DROUGHT APPEAL and asks that you support this appeal with your usual generosity 

and charity. 

The St Vincent de Paul Society NSW has launched its major drought appeal to raise 

funds for rural communities in need.  The appeal will provide individuals and families 

assistance with groceries, household bill payments, fund the delivery of water and 

animal feed by partner organisations and organise social events for respite and mutual 

support. Donations can be made by calling 13 18 12; at https://www.vinnies.org.au/donate#!state=nsw&appeal=159 

or at any local Vinnies Shop. 

In addition, our own parish will be holding a leaving collection over next weekend 1 and 2 September at all Masses. 

 

 

                Men’s Movie Night Friday 31 August 

The Next Men's Movie Night will be held this coming Friday 31 August commencing 7.00PM. 

The evening of fellowship includes movie, liquid refreshments and gourmet pizzas all for only 

$10 per head. All men of the parish over the age of 16 welcome, please ring Ken on 0417-244 

059 before 12 noon on Friday 31st for catering purposes. Promises to be a great night of 

fraternity. 



 

Annual Consoling Mass 

12.10pm Friday 14 September 

Mater Dolorosa Church, 48 Balmoral St Balgownie 

Every year, the Lumen Christi Parishes makes available a ‘Consoling Mass’ to remember our loved ones who have died 

in tragic circumstances. There are many people in our communities who have had family members or loved ones die 

through suicide, murder, tragic car accidents and work accidents and, sudden illnesses. This Mass is an opportunity to 

pray for the deceased persons as well as be a support to those who carry in their lives the tragedy. The event is 

sponsored by the Catholic Women’s League and the students of Holy Spirit College, Bellambi. Hospitality will follow 

the Mass 

 

 


